
October 7, 2002

Ms. Marianne L. Horinko
Assistant Administrator
Office of Solid Waste and Emergency Response
U. S. Environmental Protection Agency
1210 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW
Mail Code 5101T
Washington, D.C. 20460

Dear Ms. Horinko:

I would like to express my appreciation for the significant efforts and accomplishments that 
Mr. Larry Reed has provided in developing a Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) between
our agencies.  These efforts will establish a basic framework for the relationship of the agencies
in the radiological decommissioning and decontamination of U.S. Nuclear Regulatory
Commission (NRC)-licensed sites.  As you know, in 1999, Congress directed each agency to
begin development of an MOU, in part, to resolve stakeholder concerns about duplicative
regulation.  Mr. Reed has contributed to maintaining a constructive dialog.  His efforts have
enhanced coordination between EPA and NRC on decommissioning issues.   The foundation
that he has helped to establish appears effective, and we expect to continue to develop the
relationship between agencies for this program. 

I look forward to working with Mr. Michael Cook on future efforts related to finalizing the
framework for the relationship of NRC and EPA in the decommissioning of NRC-licensed sites.

Sincerely,

/RA/

Carl J. Paperiello
Deputy Executive Director
  for Materials, Research and State Programs
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